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The Fayette County Redevelopment Authority awarded a contract today to a local 
excavating company to move forward with a water line replacement project in 
Redstone Township. Seiler Excavating submitted the low bid of $81,615 for the 
project that will be focused in the Chestnut Ridge area of Redstone Township.

Authority Executive Director Andrew French said that the authority received a total 
of six bids for the project and Widmer Engineering reviewed all bids and 
recommended awarding the contract to Seiler.

Read Josh Krysak's story in Wednesday's Herald-Standard for full details.
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